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Dear Customer 
 
 
For more than 40 years we  have been using  two types of brush holders in our CL40 
motor range, from which the oldest type of brush holder will shortly become obsolete.  
We therefore need to inform you that some motor part numbers will become obsolete 
and will be replaced by alternative part numbers, ready for ordering and delivery. 
 
The electrical specification of the replacement motors is 100% identical to the original 
specification of the products you have been buying from Allied Motion/ Dordrecht.  
Mechanically there is just a minor visual difference in the back plate of the motor, 
which is the position of the assembly spots of the brush holder. 
 

                       
 
    Older (obsolete) brush version  Newer (30years existing) brush version 
 
Below you find the part numbers involved of the motors which will become obsolete, 
and the part numbers of the replacement motor. 
 
P/N 9904 120 16111 will become obsolete and replaced by P/N 9904 120 16141. 
P/N 9904 120 16206 will become obsolete and replaced by P/N 9904 120 16803. 
P/N 9904 120 16208 will become obsolete and replaced by P/N 9904 120 16202. 
 
This change will be effective from January 2013. 
 
Johan van Hoek      
Product Line Manager at Allied Motion/Dordrecht 


